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Reading Placement Retest 
 

   Reading placement retests are offered to give 
students the opportunity to reassess and 

improve their placement. The retest will take 
place in person, in the computer room in 124 

LAH. Students must register at least 2 days prior to 
the testing date.  

 
 
Retests are offered by appointment only on Tuesdays 12:00 PM–1:00 PM 

 
 Arrive at 11:45 AM to 124 Larrison Hall.   

Use parking lot 2. 
 

 
 

 
For more information, or to register for a retest, please email 

readingretest@brookdalecc.edu. 
 


